
 

 

Newsletter 21 30/01/23 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Teacher Strikes – The National Education Union members will be striking on the following days: 
Wednesday 1st February; Wednesday 15th March; Thursday 16th March 

As things stand at the date of this newsletter, Pendeen School will be closed to children on the days 
above. We have texted all parents several times and have made arrangements for those children who 
have informed us that their children will be in school on the 1st February. 
 
E-Safety – Online Safety Top Tips – Please see useful documents and information below, from our 
partners at the Stay-Safe Initiative. If may also be helpful to know and use when in 
discussions with your children that no children in Pendeen School are old enough to have 
their own social media account on any of the larger platforms – see information from the 
NSPCC here 

 

Please encourage your pupils to show what they’ve learnt and share their top online safety tips. 
https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Online_Safety_Top_Tips.pdf 
Friends Forever 
Use the link below to help you pupils thing about the importance of kindness and what they look for in 
a friend. 
https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Friends_Forever.pdf 
Real Friends V’s Online Friends 
Explore the difference between ‘real’ and ‘online’ friends. 
https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Real_V_Online_Friends.pdf 
My Golden Rule ‘Circle of Trusted Adults’ Poster  
Ask your pupils to show everyone who their trusted adults are, if they ever needed to use ‘The Golden 
Rule’. 
https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/My-Circle-of-TRUSTed-Adults.pdf 
Parenting in the Digital World - resource pack. 
Lots of extra advice, tips and resources for your parent and carer community.Monday 6th 
 
Shakespeare – Peswara class had a wonderful morning with colleagues from the Minnack Theatre 
last week and will be performing at the Minnack on the 8th February. All classes will be doing a “Play in 
a Day” on Macbeth on Friday 10th February 
 
Sport Events – Cross Country at St. Ives Rugby Club on Monday 30th January and football matches v 
St. Erth (re-match) on Monday 6th February, 7- a side, and Ludgvan on Thursday 9th March. 
 
Half term holiday – Please note that we break up on Friday 10th February and return on Monday 
20th February.  
 
Marie Curie Cancer Care – Please help us and the shop support this charity by donating to a non-
uniform day on Friday 10th February, noting only football kits allowed are Aston Villa! 
 
Enjoy your week. 
Chris Wilson 
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